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FICCI, in partnership with the Philippine Chamber of Commerce and industry (PCCI), and the Philippines-
India Business Council, present to you a special webinar where we focus on the new normal for Indian
and Filipino businessmen on navigating through business and collaborative opportunities. The webinar
will discuss the current challenges and steps taken to stabilize and enhance the economic conditions

for business and investment between India and the Philippines.

FOR MORE INFO
Get in touch with: malvika.kareer@ficci.com; amita.manchanda@ficci.com




